
Please join us 
remotely via 
Facebook Live  
on Thursday, 
April 14, 2022, 
from 10:30 a.m. 
to 11:30 a.m.

valleywater.org

View of San Francisco Bay

Valley Water, the California State Coastal Conservancy, 
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service and the Army Corps 
of Engineers (USACE) are pleased to announce that 
construction has begun on Phase I of the South San 
Francisco Bay Shoreline Project, between the Alviso 
Slough/Guadalupe River and Coyote Creek. You are 
invited to the virtual groundbreaking to celebrate the 
construction of this important project. 

The USACE is currently building the first portion of the 
project’s four-mile coastal flood protection levee, which 
begins at the Alviso Marina County Park and ends at 
the Artesian Slough. This area of San José is prone 
to flooding from storm events and rising sea levels. 
Once completed, Phase I of this project will reduce 
that risk significantly. Construction of this first phase is 
scheduled to finish in January 2024.
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www.valleywater.orgThe South San Francisco Bay Shoreline Project is a 
multi-agency effort between Valley Water, the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers and the State Coastal Conservancy 
to reduce coastal flood risk for residents, commuters and 
businesses along the San Francisco Bay Shoreline from 
the Alviso area of San José to the city of Palo Alto. 

When South San Francisco Bay Shoreline Project (Phase 
I), is completed, this project will help protect about 
5,500 residents and commuters and businesses within 
the vicinity of Alviso, as well as the San José-Santa 
Clara Regional Wastewater facility and the Silicon Valley 
Advanced Water Purification Center. The project will 
also restore and enhance 2,900-acres of tidal marsh 
and related habitat that was lost due to former salt pond 
production activities and improve recreational and public 
access along the bay shoreline.

Envíe un correo electrónico a Translations@valleywater.org  
si tiene preguntas sobre este documento.

Vui lòng liên hệ với Translations@valleywater.org nếu bạn 
có thắc mắc về tài liệu này.

如果您对此文件有任何疑问，请联系  

Translations@valleywater.org 。
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